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Memorandum 
 
TO:  Board of Education 
 

FROM: Randy A. Liepa  
 

DATE: July 12, 2012 
 

SUBJECT: Long-Term Facility Planning 
 
 
We have included long-term facility planning on the July 16 agenda for the Building and Site 
Committee meeting.  This will give us an opportunity to debrief on the visits we made to 
Warren Consolidated Schools and review our timeline for facility planning. 
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